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In District 8, we decided to hold our annual fundraiser Fall Festival via Zoom due to the COVID pandemic. 
It will be held Thursday, November 12th at 7:00 p.m. with AA, Al-Anon and Alateen speakers.  We will 
collect free will donations.  Flyers will be available on the Iowa and District 8 websites. 
 
District 8 has a majority of its meetings still meeting via Zoom because schools and churches are not 
allowing outside groups to come into their facilities.  Also the Fellowship Club sustained roof damage due 
to the derecho. Alateen continues to meet via Zoom. Check out our website for meeting information if you 
would like to join us. The groups are keeping a pulse on their locations and re-opening plans and are 
returning only if they feel safe to do so. You can find District 8’s Zoom meetings here:  
http://www.cedarrapidsareaal-anon.org/meetings.html  
 
Yours in Service, 

Carolyn S. 

DR District 8 
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